
Hello from Lianne and Sarah at Little Acorns Preschool 

@ Stogursey School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Spring around the corner, blossom on trees 

and daffodils blooming it is probably our favourite 

time of the year because children naturally 

become curious in the changes around them.  

Jack and the Beanstalk has been our favourite 

story this term which led to a giant beanstalk 

growing each day in the classroom. “Look Sarah 

Look Lianne” the children would shout as they 

enter the class each morning, excited that the 

‘bean stalk’ has magically grown. The children 

enjoyed planting their own beans which has 

provided some great opportunities to chat about 

changes. We are now looking at life cycles which 

has led to a favourite story of ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’ by Eric Carle and ‘Monkey Puzzle’ by 

Julia Donaldson. 

Beach Schooling… 

You may have heard of Forest 

School… watch this space for Little 

Acorns Beach School!  We were 

excited to be able to take a trip to 

our local beach.  The children 

absolutely loved it and we can 

definitely see the learning 

opportunities in beach schooling to 

make this a regular trip for Little 

Acorns. 

Spaces available for children from two years old.  

Two-year funding (if certain criteria met) and 

three-year-old funding available.   If you would 

like to register your child or receive an 

application pack, please contact Sarah on the 

preschools email: 

Preschool316@educ.somerset.gov.uk  

For more information about funding please go 

to the school’s webpage under the preschools 

tab. 

Dual placements possible. 
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